Marking Information

Marks will be posted after New Year’s Day.  I know you will all be ANXIOUSLY waiting.  There will be a link under the relevant course page for class marks.  Each of you has been assigned a code word (a codon, to be exact ().  To get your code word, if you don’t already know it, you must email me at the following address:

steph_ngai@yahoo.com
You will then be able to look up your marks.  I will likely post test answers on this website.  You will have your tests returned to you by the 2nd week of January at the latest.  You will have them to study for the exam.  I will be making the questions for the exam on this unit, molecular biology.

I will try to post marking schemes on this website as well.  This will allow you to interpret the marking.  I will also try to post a class “completed assignments” list.  This will allow you to see what I have received from you in terms of assignments and quizzes.  If things are missing, you may discuss this with me to make arrangements.  If there is something reasonable that can be worked out, I will try to make that happen but there are no guarantees.  You are all old enough to take responsibility for missed work.  I will be back sporadically to address concerns on anything and everything related to the course.  You may always email me in my absence.  I will be adding things to this website periodically.

Have a safe and happy holiday!

